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Consultation opens for the next 4 Australian Curriculum: Languages being reviewed 

ACARA has released proposed revisions to the next 4 Australian Curriculum: Languages 

(Chinese: Background and First Language Learners, Framework for Classical Languages, 

Classical Greek and Latin) for public comment. 

Public feedback is sought via the consultation website 

http://www.australiancurriculum.edu.au/consultation/languages/ from 4 July to 12 

September 2023. 

The Review of the Australian Curriculum commenced in 2020–2021 and while the updated 

Australian Curriculum, Version 9.0 that resulted was released on a new website in May 

2022, the Review’s terms of reference provided for the Languages curricula to be reviewed 

and endorsed in phases. 

“We’re pleased to release this latest round of draft revisions to the Languages curricula for 

comment as part of the review of the Australian Curriculum,” said ACARA CEO David de 

Carvalho. 

“The Languages comprise a substantial and important part of the Australian Curriculum. We 

encourage the community to give their feedback through a survey on our consultation 

website to ensure the updated Australian Curriculum: Languages is equipping Australian 

students with the knowledge and skills they need for the future.” 

 

Media contact: 0414 063 872, media.contact@acara.edu.au 

 

http://www.australiancurriculum.edu.au/consultation/languages/
https://www.acara.edu.au/curriculum/curriculum-review
https://v9.australiancurriculum.edu.au/
https://www.acara.edu.au/docs/default-source/curriculum/ac-review_terms-of-reference_website.pdf?sfvrsn=2
mailto:media.contact@acara.edu.au

